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CITY or
WOLVERHAMPTON
COUNCIL

Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 002674
Date 21 August 2018

Road works on Stafford Road near to the M54

Request:

Having being held up on the Stafford Road many times in the last few weeks | am
lost to understand why all of this work is being carried out at what must be enormous
expense. Many of the roads in Wolverhampton are desperate to be resurfaced.
When will the Stafford Road works be complete and at what cost?

In response to your request, the City Gateway North works are due to be completed
at the end of March 2019, the budget is £6.371m



